
 

 

Our Ref: SA/Admin/Events/GRC/HOD 
Date:  08TH January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 10 PARENTS’ EVENING Thursday 25th January, 2024: 4.00pm-6.45pm 
 
The Year 10 Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday 25th January, starting at 4.00pm. The 
evening provides a vital opportunity for you and your child to meet with their class teachers 
to discuss their progress. It is essential that you meet with all your child’s class teachers in 
order to review their performance, along with discussing what they can do next in order to 
improve further as they move towards their final exams. 
 
Appointments will be five minutes long, and will be booked by students directly with 
their class teachers. It is essential every student makes an appointment with every 
one of their class teachers.  
 
Miss Grinnell along with our intervention team, will be available on the evening to discuss 
any wider concerns you have.  
 
On arrival, please register your attendance with a member of the Ruskin student support 
team. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your son/daughter on the evening of Thursday 25th 
January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss C Grinnell 

 
Miss C Grinnell  
Year 10 Achievement Manager 

 
 


